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Dear Prospective Parents, 
 

Thank you for your interest in Saint John Paul II Regional School, the preK-8th 

grade school serving the greater Middletown communities. St. John Paul II 
Regional School formed in 2012, supported by ten area parishes and building on 
a foundation of over one hundred years of Catholic education in Middletown. 
The school currently is home to over 190 students – and growing. 

 
A thriving community of learners, Saint John Paul II Regional School offers an 
affordable Catholic education to children of all faiths. At JPII you will find a safe, 
nurturing, and challenging environment in which to learn. We know that we 
are educating the whole child – mind, heart, body, and spirit – and we focus on 
developing a program in which every student can flourish. Our outstanding 
faculty guide children to be the “best versions of themselves.’’ They understand 
that, as Pope Benedict XVI stated, “Teaching is not just communicating content, 
but forming young people.” 

 
Our partnership with parents is core to our mission. We understand that the 
choice of a school is one of the most important decisions you will make on your 
child’s behalf. Whether your child is entering preschool, elementary, or middle 
school, at JPII, he or she will be immersed in a supportive learning environment. 

 
We are currently accepting applications for 2018-19. We encourage you to 
schedule a visit when you can see our students and teachers in action. 
Prospective students may visit for a “shadow day” to experience school life first 
hand. To arrange a visit, please call the school office at 860-347-2978 or email 
office@jpii.org. 

 
We look forward to welcoming you into our community. 

Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

Lawrence Fitzgerald 
Principal 
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